
Homer Farmers Market 2022 COVID-19 Mitigation Measures

This document was last reviewed and approved by the board of directors on January 31, 2022.

The board of directors will be enacting the same COVID-19 protocols going into 2022 that were

in place at the close of 2021. That means vendors, by applying for a booth (full-season or

space-available) agree to abide by the following policies:

- Masks must be worn by vendors and staff for the first hour of each market. (2-3 on

Wednesdays and 10-11 on Saturdays).

- No food samples are to be given out at booths.

- Vendors must provide hand sanitizer at their booths.

- Vendors are strongly encouraged (though not required) to have a contactless payment

option for customers.

Additionally, until further notice, Kids Vending Days, live music, and Chef at the Market are on

pause.

QUEST tokens and market coins will be available at the staff tent in 2022!

These policies and decisions will be re-evaluated by the staff and board of directors periodically

throughout the 2022 season, and may evolve as the local COVID situation changes.. Vendors

will be notified of any changes via email.


